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Valve Repair on DeKalb Industrial Begins March 14 

Crews to rehabilitate a leaking water main  
 
DECATUR, Ga. – On Monday, March 14, overnight work to repair a leaking water main 
will begin at the intersection of DeKalb Industrial Way and North Decatur Road from 
7 p.m. through 6 a.m. DeKalb County contractors will repair leaks in the water 
transmission system of a 30” main. 
 
Residents and businesses should expect low to no water pressure overnight starting on 
Monday, March 14, between the hours of 7:00 p.m. and 6:00 a.m. on Tuesday, March 
15.  Engineers and construction crews will work diligently to repair the leak and minimize 
the length of impact to residents and business owners as weather permits. 

 
 

(more) 

mailto:acauthen@dekalbcountyga.gov


 
DeKalb County Communications Department  |  Manuel J. Maloof Center  |  1300 Commerce Drive, 6th Floor  |  Decatur, GA 30030 

DeKalb Industrial Way Shutoff, page 2 
 
 
Motorists should expect delays stemming from the repair. Construction signs and traffic 
flaggers will assist motorists in moving safely around the repair area. Our construction 
crews will work diligently to minimize the length of impact to motorists. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the information presented in this 
notice, please feel free to contact the DWM Project Information Line at 1-800-986-1108 
or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. We appreciate your patience as we work 
diligently to make improvements to DeKalb County’s water infrastructure. 
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